The HAYNES FAMILY Missionaries to the Navajo Nation "...Streams in the desert." | saiah 35:6 b

Dear Pastor and Church,

July – August 2017

A MOVE OF GOD IN NAVAJOLAND!!

Our Lord is amazing! As I look back on the summer ministries and look forward to what is in store this fall, it is nothing short of remarkable. I trust this report will be an encouragement as we brag on what the Lord has done and is doing in Navajoland!

NAVAJO NATION COWBOY REVIVAL 2017



Pastor Gerald McKelroy and the good folks from Greater Waco Baptist Church put on a couple of Cowboy Revivals on the Rez every summer. Once again, they set up here in Ganado at the rodeo grounds near the church. The Lord truly blessed as we saw several saved even though the meeting was geared a bit more towards encouraging and challenging Christians. A reporter from the Gallup (NM) Independent showed up and the meeting was featured in the paper! Next year we are looking for an even bigger meeting. The attendance at the Rodeo Revival pushed 200.

NAVAJO NATION TRAINING

Ganado Baptist Bible College is in its sixth year of operation. We have a total of 15 students this year with plans to see two graduate this coming May. We have a lot of new prospects for the school in the coming semesters. In order to reach the Navajo Nation, we MUST have trained and prepared workers! Some churches and folks have chosen to support GBBC as a project. If the Lord would lead you in that direction, we would truly be grateful!



NAVAJOLAND BAPTIST REVIVAL 2017



What an incredible meeting! There were five men who surrendered to preach during the Revival! Our pastor, Dr. Todd Lasseter, did a tremendous job of preaching. Missionary Neil Foerster, Pastor Fernando Jones and Pastor Ryan Nez also preached and did a terrific job. On Thursday and Friday night we saw over 275 present at the meeting! It was exciting to see all the works that are missions under Ganado bring good groups and participate in the singing and refreshments. If you are in the area next August, come to the meeting! Lord willing, Bro. Terry Anglea will be our main speaker in 2018.

NAVAJO IN NEED OF PRAYER

Please pray for a young man I'll call Leo. He came by my house and told the story of his involvement in meth and the occult. I witnessed to him and he made a profession of faith, but he has only been to one service since. Please pray for Leo and all the folks affected by meth and other addictions.

NAVAJOLAND HAYNES HAPPENINGS

Thank you for praying for our family. We are excited about future events of blessing! Our daughter, Esther and her husband David are expecting a little girl this December! We are ready to spoil! Tirzah will be getting married to Bro. Chris Cowan on October 27th. Lord willing, all of our children and grandchildren will be together all at once for the first time. We are thrilled! Pray for Chris and Tirzah as they will be living in Las Cruces, NM, and serving in Cornerstone Baptist Church where Chris works on staff with his father, Pastor Doug Cowan. Thank you for your years of faithful prayer and support for our family. You are a blessing to us!

Mark and Fricia Haynes and Family